
actual policy, Prof. Keating noted the need to increase public awareness Of the alliance and its
policy.

There was further discussion of issues such as the need to pursue flot just nucleardisarmanient but a peace agenda, and the Canadian government's consultation process with thenon-governmental coinmunity. Followîng this, Dr Santa Barbara thanked participants and
panellists and adjoumred the meeting.


